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Celebrating Mothers 

May 9 we  

celebrated Mothers 

Day with a Mother 

Daughter Banquet.  

Our dining room 

was filled to  

capacity with  

approximately 175 

guests.   It was 

truly a great night 

filled with laughter 

and smiles. 



A Word From Admissions and Marketing 

Care Communications 

Housekeeping has asked me to remind you to please make sure your residentôs name is on all 

clothing. If you are missing items, please check with Laundry. 

 

We have immediate openings in our Assisted Living Main & Alzheimerôs Centers.  If you have a 

neighbor, friend, family, or church member who may need our services, call or email me. 

 

Please let me know if your church would like for me to speak to their group.  Also, if you are a member of a 

civic organization, please ask them to call or email me.  They can call or email at:  336-610-1214 or admis-

sions@cross-road.org . 

 

If you have family members or friends that would like to receive our email newsletter, please let me know.  

Thank you. 

Janet Harllee 

 òSpring Timeó 
ñSpring timeò has arrived and it has been a beautiful and busy time of the year.  Our 

grounds continue to show improvements thanks to our groundskeeper, Samuel Foy.  Our 

ducks, geese and goats seem to be more active and continually entertain our residents, staff 

and guests.   

Along with the changes in the weather and activities, we have seen some changes in staff 

positions and building on campus.  I am please to announce that Brad Lowe is now our   

Director of Food Services and Helen Thornburg is our new Associate Director of Food   

Services.  I expect some positive changes in our food service and believe the residents will 

be pleased. 

The addition of a new building for after school and summer programs for children enrolled at Shepards 

Way Day School will soon be completed and ready for occupancy.  Our architect is currently working on 

some new plans for independent living that will be announced in the near future. 

Cross Road Retirement Community continues to meet the goals of our ñmission statementò which is to 

provide exceptional services and respond to the changing needs of our residents. 

Thank you for your confidence and continued support.  Your comments and suggestions are always     

welcome! 

Thank you everyone for attending our ribbon cutting for our new Lakeside Villas.   We look 

forward to more new additions in the near future. 

 

We take pride in serving our independent residents at Cross Road.  They become like family.  

Our apartments provide all the comforts of home without the worry or upkeep.  We provide 

major appliances, garbage pickup, all maintenance, basic cable, once a week housekeeping ser-

vices, emergency call buttons in each apartment and carry you to Wal-Mart every other week.  

We provide all these services and amenities so you can enjoy your well deserved retirement. 
 

For more information on these or any of our 1 or 2 bedroom apartments contact Betty Page at 

336-318-1847 or email at dvs@cross-road.org. 

Betty Page 

Steve Rumbley 

Executive Director 
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Employee Corner 

Employee of the Month 

Happy Birthday 

 

Village Residents 

May 
3  Lalla Rentz 

4  Carrie Greene 

9  Donald Strother 

14  Sara Rhyne 

15  Patsy Myers 

22  Elizabeth Henderson 

23  Bobbie Gibson 

25 Edward Phillips 

 

June 
15  Gene Booker 

15 John Rentz 

 

July 
3  Sharon Pierce 

3 Mildred Hewlett 

15  Thomas Guy 

15 Nancy Deutsch 

22 Gail Cooper 

 

 

Main Center 

May 
9  Lois Bryant 

10  Dot Shoe 

17  Margie Sink 

18  Dorothy Brower 

24  Gerry Beshears 

28 Dixie Hayes 

 

June 
2  Kate  Moore 

9  JD Allen 

11  Theresa White 

20  Bertha Hoover 

22 Peggy Sutherlin 

 

July 
3  Margaret Adams 

6  Gerry White 

7  John Wells 

15  Joyce Jessup 

23  George Lucas 
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In Memoriam 

Clarence Harrellson 

Ruby Howard 

Bertha Hoover 

Troy Felts 

Needhan Hockett 

Ola Smith 

Peggy Owen 

Main and ACC Centers 

Larry Emerson & Lindsay Arrington 

Terry & Pat Smith 

Mildred Sawyer 

Sharon Pierce 

Roger Strider 

January Harold Stallings, Transportation 

 

February Barbara Blevins, Main Center 

 

March  John Laton, ACC    

Welcome New Employees 

Welcome New Residents 

Nursing StaffðJennifer Alexander, Cozzie York, Lizbeth 

Gabriel Martinez, Jason Eubanks, Tonya Clifton, Yesenia Marti-

nez, Lenzie Kennedy, Lisa Bunting, Alannah Williams, Marilyn 

Barrett, Brenda Laton, Olivia Johnston, Rahue Perez 

 

Village HousekeepingðBeverly Conner 
 

DietaryðJackie Greene, Carolyn Everhart, Margaret Page, 

Bayley Macfayden, Donza McMahan, Wanda Maness,  Chandler 

Jenkins, Sharlenis Mordan, Jetta Walker, Holly Luther, Andre 

Wilson, Tammy Light, Rhonda Slycord, Krystal Debray, Char-

lotte Tuttle, Brad Lowe, Helen Thornburg 
 

AccountingðTiffany Barnes 
 

TransportationðGene Simpson 
 

LaundryðElizabeth Pritt 

ACC 

May 
9  Doretha McCormic 

11  Kaye Walker 

19  Juanita Williams 

24  Clearyl York 

28  Mary Greene 

26 Evelyn DuBose 

 

June 
6  Helen Dunn 

14  Inez Cole 

16  Dot Hill  

26 Lissie Everhart 

 

July 
17  Wanda Hicks 

23  Ozelma aness 

26 Mary Owens 

 

 

Johnie Beane 

Bob Vickers 

Lydia Miller 

Richard Brady 

Jannette Farlow 

Louise Buchanan 

Dewey Caviness 

Bessie Hill 

Catherine Ingold 

Anne Telgarez 

Anne Pagett 

Lena Staley 

Betty Gheen 

Janice Tupper 

Village Apartments 

Jerri Cooper 

Bill Haney 

Louise Williams 

Elsie Fisher 

Faye Hill 

Gilbert Brim 


